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Subject: 7CD3-4264-CA7F : CONSULT from gbird (post)
From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

Date: 2/10/2017 4:40 PM

To: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu

?ﬁe following request:

"(post to gbird)"

was sent to NC State Email List Services
by "Eisemann, John D - APHIS" <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>.

The request requires your confirmation for the following reason(s):

A header line is too long (1508 > 1024)
The message headers are too large (12971 > 5000)

To accept or reject this request, please do one of the following:

1.

If you have web browsing capability, visit
<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj confirm/domain=1lists.ncsu.edu?t=7CD3-4264-CA7F>
and follow the instructions there.

Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

accept
reject

(The number 7CD3-4264-CA7F must be in the Subject header)

Reply to mj2@lists.ncsu.edu
with one of the following two commands in the body of the message:

accept 7CD3-4264-CA7F
reject 7CD3-4264-CA7F

If you know the administrative password for the gbird list,
all pending requests can be managed by visiting
<http://lists.ncsu.edu/cgi-bin/mj wwwadm/domain=lists.ncsu.edu/gbird?func=showtokens>

If you do not respond within 7 days, this token will expire,
and the request will not be completed.

- ForwardedMessageem

Subject: RE: Edited GBIRd map #2
From: "Eisemann, John D - APHIS" <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>
Date: 2/10/2017 4:40 PM

2/3/2018 6:05 PM



7CD3-4264-CA7F : CONSULT from gbird (post)

To: "'Royden Saah' <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>,
<gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Can you add Aaron Shiels in the USDA circle?

John D. Eisemann

Manager, Technology Transfer Program
USDA APHIS Wildlife Services

National Wildlife Research Center
4101 Laporte Avenue

Fort Collins, CO 80521

T: 970-266-6158

C: 970-672-6207

Fax: 970-266-6156

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Royden Saah
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 11:51 AM

To: gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: [gbird] FW: Edited GBIRd map #2

FYI — Good catch Jacob. This will be a work in progress. Please share your thoughts and edits with me.

Cheers
rs

From: Jacob Hyman [mailto:jbhyman@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 1:46 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>
Subject: Edited GBIRd map #2

edited mistake in spelling of Dan Tomkins name

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information
it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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